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Students in all grades are welcome to participate! Please keep in mind students in grades K-2 may attend but must be accompanied by a parent or guardian! The chess club will meet on Wednesdays after school from 3-4 pm in the LRC, beginning on March 13th and ending on April 10th.  The Chess Club will not meet over Spring Break!  Please turn in permission slips as soon as possible. Participation is limited to the first 24 students who sign up. There will be a waitlist if we reach our capacity. You will receive a confirmation email prior to the first session letting you know if your child has been enrolled. Parent volunteers are always welcome! Please contact Lara Kristofer: larakristofer@yahoo.com with any questions. 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Student’s name: ______________________

Grade/Class: _____________________ 	

Parent’s name:  _______________________

Parent email: _________________________

Parent phone: ________________________

My child has permission to walk home:  YES ____  NO ____
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